
TRAVEL & TOURISM

NEW IDEAS 
FOR CAMELOT 
THEME PARK
Our Level 2 Travel & 
Tourism students worked 
on proposals for a new 
visitor attraction on the site 
of the old Camelot theme 
park working from home 
during lockdown.

Welcome to our Travel and Tourism newsletter specially created for 
you to see what’s been happening in the department you will be 
joining this September.

Our students have been studying harder than ever, despite the 
lockdown restrictions, which meant new ways of working from home 
for much of the year.  

Highlights include a trip to Barcelona, Student of the Year Awards 
and visits from airline professionals. 

EASYJET VISITOR SHARES 
JOURNEY TO DREAM JOB

Easyjet Cabin Crew member, Megan Parr provided a masterclass for Travel 
& Tourism students about the journey to achieving her dream job. Students 
learned more about the role of airline cabin crew including induction and 
training.

TEAM CHILL VISIT
Students enjoyed an industry trip to Chill Factore in Manchester to not only 
get in some skiing practice, but find out more about the famous UK leading 
visitor attraction.

BARCELONA
Travel and Tourism students joined others from across the College for a well-
timed trip to the Catalan capital.  Before we all went into lockdown, students 
took in all that Barcelona has to offer, experiencing at first-hand one of 
Europe’s busiest tourist destinations. 

TRAVEL AND TOURISM STUDENTS  
MEAN BUSINESS

Students visited Blackpool Zoo to find out more about the business behind 
visitor attractions. They attended a talk on the commercial aspects of the zoo 
before getting up close and personal with a few of the residents.

HIGH FLYING ALUMNI SHARES SUCCESS
After gaining her British Airways wings 
Alannah Mulligan is enjoying a high 
flying career as a member of BA’s cabin 
crew.  

The HNC graduate who started College 
on the BTEC Level 3 Travel and Tourism 
programme is travelling the world on 
long and short haul flights, visiting 
Capetown, Sydney and Dubai among 
other destinations, fitting in some 
sightseeing trips along the way.

“The tutors have lots of experience and 
were really supportive. The course really 
helped me to become fully prepared for 
my career,” said Alannah.

To see more staff, students and facilities click here.
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